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I write to tell you that I am even less convinced of the merits of Sizewell C proposal now
than I was 6 months ago. Then I had begun to think, like James Lovelock, that nuclear
power was a good alternative to fossil fuels and that maybe the Suffolk coast was a good
place to put a nuclear reactor of the proposed type. Since then, attending to the arguments
from both sides I have become more and more convinced that it would be a disaster. There
are so many serious concerns. Those which worry me and which are relevant to your
powers include

the lack of a long term water supply (this only emerged very recently)
the deleterious effects of the proposed desalination plant
worry about adequate coastal defences
adverse impacts on biodiversity
disruption and massively increased HGV and other traffic during the years of
construction
destruction of rare coastal habitats which the UK can ill afford to lose

Just imagine the relief if the proposal was finally rejected.
What a good feeling that would be - as well as an impetus to us all to find other, better
solutions together.

With best wishes,
Nicky Rowbottom




